
800 Westchester Avenue 
1"'-' ,r')00 Suite N501 

\iEC[1\iE~ )-t~- 0'-..' Rye Brook, NY 10573 

~~aI Broadview 10 NOV 23 PM 2: 3 , Networks® 
Making Connections That Make a Difference. COI'1l"'1ISS\OH 

CLERK 

November 22,2010 

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Drive 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: 	 BridgeCom International, Inc. (Utility Company ID TJ538) 

Discontinuance of Interexchange Telecommunications 

Services and Withdrawal ofAssociated Interexchange Services Tariff 


Dear Ms. Cole: 

On behalf of BridgeCom Internatio ani , Inc. ("BridgeCom"), please be advised that 
BridgeCom intends to discontinue the offering of interexchange telecommunications services 
within the State of Florida effective December 31, 2010. 

BridgeCom was granted a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to provide 
interexchange telecommunications services in Docket No. 010655-TI, August 7, 2000. 
BridgeCom respectfully requests that the Commission cancel this Certificate as of December 31, 
2010. BridgeCom also requests the withdrawal of BridgeCom Florida Tariff No. 1 applicable to 
interexchange telecommunications services on the same date. 

BridgeCom presently has no interexchange services customers in Florida; accordingly, 
there are no customers upon whom notice of cessation of service may be served. Furthermore, 
BridgeCom has satisfied its annual regulatory assessment fee for 2010 and is current with all 
reports and other filings required by the Commission. 

For the Commission's convenience, an original and two (2) copies of this notice are 
enclosed. An extra copy of this letter is also enclosed. Please date-stamp this "file/stamp" copy 
and return it in the enclosed self-addressed, stamped envelope. 
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To the extent you have any questions concerning this notice, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at channan@broadviewte1.com or (240) 461-0412. 

Respectfully submitted, 

~~7q·71cu~z 
Catherine M. Hannan 
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